
To Dr. Flick from w,o. 

Dear Flick: 

~~ 
31 

1 Wwst Franklin St., Baltimore, 
Nov. 10, 1903. 

December the third will suit me p•rfectly well. I have just heard from Ma.gnin in Paris that they have postponed the International Congress to 1905, and he asked me to cable whether any arrangements had been made for a Congress here in that year. I thought I could safely telegraph him no, as of course we could not expect to hold one in the same year. In any case the central committee has, I suppose, the power to fix the date of this meeting. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


